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Tech Prep helps students transition 
from high school to college. Juniors 
and Seniors are eligible to earn col-
lege credit by taking articulated Ca-

reer and Technical Education courses 
at their high school! Career and Tech-
nical Education prepares students for 

high skill, high wage, and high  
  demand careers. 
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Free college credit at Great Basin College for high school 
juniors and seniors! Look inside to find out how! 
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Career and College Infor-
mation to be presented 
IAV from the Elko Campus, 
right to your high school! 

 

Noon to 12:30 on the FIRST 
THURSDAY of every month.  

Meet and greet with GBC 
instructors to learn about 
careers and college pro-
grams available in CTE at 
GBC.  

 

Check with your counselor or 
call 775-753-2303 to get 
career launch broadcast at 
your school! 

 

 

Topics and Dates 
December 6, 2012 

MTC Scholarship 

February 7, 2013 
Financial Aid 

March 7, 2013 
 Music and Theater 

April 11, 2013 

Elementary and Secondary 
Education 

May 2, 2013 

Bachelor of Arts in  

Integrative Studies 

Social Sciences 

Social Work 

Criminal Justice 

er placement tests. 
The Career and Technical 
Education Department will 
admit a limited number of 
students to the CTE Depart-

ment area disciplines 
(diesel, welding, millwright, 
electrical, and instrumenta-
tion) each year. Admission 
is on a competitive basis.  
Students that complete the 
GBC CTE application are 
then eligible to apply for the 

MTC (Maintenance Training 
Cooperative) scholarship. 
The MTC Scholarship is a 
$5,000 scholarship spon-

sored by local industry 
business partners. In 
most cases, the scholar-
ship includes a summer 
and weekend internship.  
Students who wish to ap-
ply for the MTC scholar-
ship must complete the 
GBC CTE application pro-

cess. 
To obtain the application or 
to get more information, 
contact Chris Marshall at 
775-753-2175 or Heather 
Steel at 775-753-2303 or go 
to www.gbcnv.edu/mtc.  

Classes that Qualify for Tech Prep 

 3-D Imaging 
 A+ Computer 
 Accounting  
 Ag Mechanics 
 Agriculture Science 
 Animal Science 
 Automotive Technology 
 Business Administration 
 Criminal Justice 
 Early Childhood Education 
 Electronics  

 Emergency Medical Technician 
 Finance 
 Graphic Communications 
 Greenhouse Management 
 Health Science 
 Nursing Assistant 
 Online Medical Terminology 
 Veterinary Medicine 
 Web Design 
 Welding  

Great Basin College is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action agency and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
religion, gender, national, origin, age, political affiliation, or disability. For inquiries—775-738-8493.  

 

There is now an application 
process for the GBC CTE 
programs in Diesel Technolo-
gy, Welding Technology, In-
dustrial Millwright Technolo-
gy, Electrical Systems 
Technology and Instru-
mentation. Students who 
are interested in these 
programs must now ap-
ply for admission. Stu-
dents must submit the 
application, three letters 
of recommendation, resume, 
letter of intent, and high 
school transcripts. In addi-
tion, the students will have to 
complete the application pro-
cess for general GBC admis-
sion and complete either 
their SAT, ACT, or Accuplac-

 
  

Tech Prep credit is available  
at the following High Schools 

Are you ready for college???? 

Join GBC Faculty and Staff as 
we present PREPARE FOR GBC 
on Tuesday, January 15 from 
6 – 8 PM.  

An open house night dedicated 
to our future students. We will 
be presenting material that 
everyone needs to know before 
embarking on the college jour-
ney. Parents and students of all 
ages welcome to participate! 

Topics will include: Financial 
Aid, Housing, Tech Prep, Dual 
Credit, MTC Scholarship, Schol-
arship Opportunities, and GBC 
Programs. 

PREPARE FOR GBC will be of-
fered Interactive Video in the 
following locations: 

GBC Battle Mtn. Center-Rm 2 

Beatty High School 

GBC Ely Center– Rm 112 

GBC Elko Campus—GTA 130 

Gabbs High School 

GBC Pahrump Center-Rm 124 

GBC Winnemucca Center-Rm 
108 

After the General Info session 
the GBC Labs at the Elko Cam-
pus will be open and Faculty will 
be available to answer all your 
questions about any of our pro-
grams! 

Tech Prep allows Juniors 
and Seniors to earn up to 
21 college credits FREE for 
select career and tech-
nical education (CTE) 
courses that they take in 
high school.  
Students must take a 
pre-determined se-
quence of CTE courses, 
earn an A or B, apply to 
be a GBC student, and 
fill out the ONLINE Tech 
Prep Application to re-
ceive credit. 
The Tech Prep courses 
available for credit are 
dependent on the high 
school that the student is 
attending. For a complete 
list of which high school 
CTE classes apply by 
school district, visit 
www.gbcnv.edu/techprep. 

Tech Prep credits can save 
students time and money. 
Tech Prep credits are 

FREE, so if a student com-
pletes one Tech Prep class 
in high school, it will save 
the student approximately 
$300 in tuition. In addition, 
some Tech Prep courses 

count as introductory cours-
es for GBC programs, so 
students may not have to 
take the introductory cours-
es their freshman (college) 
year.  
Some of the CTE classes 
available for Tech Prep 
credit are, Accounting, Agri-
culture, Early Childhood 
Education, and Welding. 
For a complete list, see fac-
ing page.  
For more information con-
tact the GBC Tech Prep 
Office, Heather Steel, Re-
gional Tech Prep Coordina-
tor 775-753-2303 or at  
heather.steel@gbcnv.edu  
 
Have a fun and safe senior 
year!! 
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